
Dept of Environmental Protection 

Bureau of Oil and Gas Management 

Industry Wetland Training 

 

DEP Bureau of Oil and Gas Management will be conducting wetland training for the oil 

and gas industry at several locations in April, 2010. This training is an introductory 

wetland course and will consist of half a day of classroom training followed by a field 

exercise at a nearby wetland. Maximum class size will be 100 industry people. Pre-

registration is required at least 7 days prior to the training date. To pre-register, please 

contact Jennifer Ohashi at 717-772-2199 or email at johashi@state.pa.us  with names of 

attendees and contact information. 

 

Dates and locations for the training are as follows: 

 

APRIL 14
th

 CANCELLED – Class registrations did not meet the anticipated 

attendance requirements. If you were registered for the April 14 workshop, 

your registration for the April 21
st
 or the April 28

th
 workshop will be 

accepted. 

 

April 14
th

       Clarion, PA – Clarion American Legion  

           530 Main Street Clarion, PA 16214    

  

     Trainers:  Intro to Wetlands- Jim Kline               

    Hydrology- Derek Smith 

Vegetation- Jeff Reidenbaugh     

   Soils- NRCS 

Permit applications- Brian Dillemuth 

 

April 21
st
        Westmoreland County Community College 

              145 Pavilion Lane Youngwood, PA  15697 – Founder’s Room 

 

     Trainers:  Intro to Wetlands- Jim Kline 

    Hydrology- David Goerman 

    Vegetation- Joshua Fair 

   Soils- Jamie Detweiler and Joe Snyder 

Permit applications- Brian Dillemuth 
 

 

April 28
th

        Lycoming County- Little League Headquarters 

539 US15 Williamsport, PA 17702  

     

 

                 Trainers: Intro to Wetlands- Jim Kline 

    Hydrology- Shelby Reisinger 

    Vegetation- Joshua Fair  



   Soils- NRCS 

Permit applications- Brian Dillemuth 

 

Participants should come prepared for the field exercise. Field exercise will be conducted 

rain or shine. Waterproof Boots, Rain suit, etc., are recommended.   


